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December 13, 2020 
 
Dear Twinsburg Schools Family: 
 
This weekend, I was informed that the following student and staff member tested 
positive for COVID-19: 

 One (1) On-Campus eighth grade student; and 
 One (1) classified staff member who is a member of our Transportation 

Department. 
 

If your son/daughter or a member of our staff was in close contact with the 
student or staff member who tested positive for COVID-19, meaning having 
contact for fifteen (15) or more minutes at a distance of less than six (6) feet, you 
would have already received another notice with additional information. 
 
In the coming week, students in grades 7 – 12 will pivot to remote learning from 
home or continue with classes through our Twinsburg Virtual Academy with the 
exception of a small group of students who will be on campus for instruction.  Last 
week, Mr. Ries and Dr. Hebert sent specific information about the coming school 
week to families via a Blackboard Connect email.  Please reference that email for 
details. 
 
Students in Preschool through the sixth grade will continue On-Campus or Virtual 
Academy classes through Friday, December 18th. 
 
The week before Winter Break is always exciting and filled with many holiday 
activities.  Please continue to encourage your children and each other to practice 
the safety protocols of six (6) feet social distance, wearing masks, and frequently 
sanitizing and/or washing hands with soap and water at all times so that everyone 
can enjoy a wonderful Winter Break. 
 
Have a good week, 
Kathi Powers 
Superintendent 
 
 


